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SCIENCE NEWS
It has been an exciting start to the year in Science as all classes make 

progress in the physical sciences area of the curriculum.
• �In Year 1, we have been getting familiar with the 

new Science lab and exploring the world of sound 
and light.

• �Year 2 has been learning about push and pull 
forces to design and produce a Rube Goldberg 
machine.

• �In Year 3, students have been exploring heat 
by using infrared thermometers to record 
temperature changes in objects exposed to 
differing heat sources.

• �Year 4 has been investigating forces such 
as pushes, pulls, friction and gravity by 
conducting various experiments.

• �In Year 5, we have been examining how light 
works by drawing ray diagrams and using 
mirrors and magnifying glasses to reflect and 
bend light.

• �Year 6 has been learning about electrical circuits 
by assembling small circuits and constructing 
solar cars in preparation for the Synergy Solar 
Car Challenge.

Mr Hunter, Science Teacher
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We are looking forward to our first big event of 
the year with our swimming carnival being held 
on Thursday.  Students will be competing in 
swimming events in the main pool and tabloid 
games involving water on the outdoor grassed 
area.  Thanks again to Mrs Sheedy for all the 
work she does in organising these events.  
Our Play Café Program is up and running again this year on 
Tuesday mornings between 9:00am and 10:30am in Kindy 1.  
Mrs Wheeldon is running the program this year.  This program 
provides a great transition from home to school and is open 
to families with children from 0 to 4 years.  The children enjoy 
participating in simple activities and parents and carers get 
a coffee, a chance to ask questions, share concerns and are 
provided with lots of useful information.  Regular visits from other 

agencies like community health adds to the support we want to 
provide to families in our community.

All classes will  have sent home a parent/carer information sheet, 
school dress code and our awards policy by now.  Please keep 
these documents handy, on the fridge or wherever you keep 
useful pieces of information, as they will answer many of your 
queries.  

A number of students are currently wearing smart watches to 
school.  This is creating a few issues for us as these devices can 
be used to send messages, a practice we do not want occurring 
at school.  It is better if these devices stay at home.  If they do 
come to school we will ask students to leave them with their class 
teacher or in the main office as we do with mobile phones.   

GUY ASSER 
PRINCIPAL

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK
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P&C AGM 
Wednesday 10 

March at 6.30pm in 
the staffroom

All positions are open. 
We would like to continue the great 

work that the P&C does so we 
encourage nominations for President, 
Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary or 

other Committee Members. 
Please get your nominations and RSVP 
for attendance in by Sunday 7 March to  

Adamroad.ps.pc@hotmail.com

BOOK CLUB 
NEWS

Thanks to your support Adam Road 
Primary School will receive $260 worth 

of free books and resources for our 
school from Issue 1 of Book Club. 

 

 
SOUTH WEST MIGRANT  

WOMEN’S GROUP 
‘Supporting Women from all over the World’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a SAFE and FREE support space for all migrant Women in Bunbury 
and the South West. 

INFORMATION and ASSISTANCE OFFERED WITH:   

 Form-filling and Advocacy 
 Accessing Government and Non-Government based services in Bunbury 

and surrounding areas (visas, housing, Centrelink and more) 
 Renting in W.A., Tenancy Laws and Dispute Resolution Process 
 Accessing counselling services in Bunbury and surrounding areas 

(financial, mental health, domestic violence, relationship, drug and/or 
alcohol, bullying and other issues) 

 Applying for Centrelink benefits (online and paper application) 
 Lodging complaints of Racial Discrimination, Direct Discrimination and 

Sexual Harassment etc.  
 TAFE and University Enrolments; and Adult Migrant Education Program 

(AMEP)  
 Volunteering 

 

FIND US: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/787448551604757/?ref=share 
 
 
CONTACT US:                                 
Mobile:  0479 136 687 
Email:    southwestmigrants@gmail.com 



 

 

A message from Phillipa & Rhiannon 

We want to hear from you!! 
If you have any suggestions or feedback, please let us know! We 
want this service to represent our amazing families with the things 
they want their children to enjoy and achieve. 
How can we make this service better for you or 
your child? 
Flick us a text, an email, pass on a note, give us a call, or pop in and 
see us and let us know what we can do for YOUR family! 

OSHClub News 
 
We have been such busy bees at OSHClub doing so many different things. Last week our Mental Health Monday Quote 
was chosen by Lola, she chose “I am brave”. We took this mantra with us throughout the week by trying different activities 
and challenging ourselves! We took inspiration from a local artist Wendy Binks to paint a masterpiece using new painting 
skills and techniques Phillipa taught us. Our painting is on display in our room so come and see! 
 
On Wednesday, Owen and Emily started a fitness challenge and ended up with a whole group joining in to push 
themselves to see their strengths! Emily also taught us how to play heads or tails tag which is a game of chasey but with no 
running which was so much fun.  
 
Next week we are preparing for International Women’s Day by looking at inspirational women of the South West and 
making posters and signs. There are also 2 very important environmental days, World Wildlife Day and Clean Up Australia 
Day so we will be making animals, doing rubbish pickups and heaps more! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coordinator: Phillipa Woods 
 
 

Educator: Rhiannon Godber 
Our Service Mobile: 0421 705 749 
OSHClub Accounts: 1300 395 735 

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and 
cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the program. 

 

Casual Positions! 
Do you know anyone looking to do 
what we do? There are casual 
positions with OSHClub around the 
Bunbury area. If you would like to know 
more, come and have a chat with us in 
room 14. 
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Term 1 – Dates To Remember

WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

5 1 March
LABOUR DAY 
PUBLIC 
HOLIDAY

2 March 3 March 4 March
Faction 
Swimming 
Carnival  
Years 4-6

5 March
Assembly Room 7

6 8 March 9 March 10 March
P&C AGM @ 
6.30pm

11 March 12 March

7 15 March 16 March 17 March 18 March 19 March
Interschool 
Swimming 
Carnival 
Yrs 4 to 6

Merit Certificates
Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated progress, achievement or the 
upholding of our school values in order to receive a Merit Certificate at the upcoming assembly.  

Parents are invited to watch your child receive their award.

THIS WEEK’S ASSEMBLY Room 7, Year 3 at 2.15pm

Adult visitors should maintain physical distancing of 1.5 metres.
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PRE-PRIMARY

PP1	 Ruby

PP2	 Hudson, Jamie

PP3	� Leo, Tahnaya

YEAR 1

Room 1	 Emily

Room 2	 Jed, Mia

Room 3	 Mackenzie, Zaniah

YEAR 2

Room 4	 Aila, Judah

Room 5	 Lana

Room 6 	 Amity, Tyler

YEAR 3

Room 7	� Dru, Makenzie,  
Ian, Xhara

Room 17	 Audrey

YEAR 4
Room 11	 Alex, Matilda
Room 13	 Lola
YEAR 5
Room 13	 Makayla
Room 19	 Rosalea
YEAR 6
Room 18	 Bryce
Room 21	 Alicia, Cooper


